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Rev. Richard Stenhouse 
Bethel A.M.E. Church 
1525 Michigan Ave. 
Buffalo, N.Y. 14209 

Rev. R. Stenhouse, 

Bethel Male Chorus 
July 15, 1997 

Under the former administration, we sent a letter stating we would discontinue as part of the 
music department in Bethel. 

We, the officers and members of the Male Chorus are requesting to be re-instated as the 
Bethel Male Chorus under the direction of Mrs. Connie Smith. 

We pray and hope you will approve our request. 

Yours in Christ, 

Bethel Male Chorus (former) 
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